

City Hall 280 Madison Avenue North. Bainbridge Island, Washington 98110 (206) 780 - 3774 Email: pcd@ci.bainbridge-isl.wa.us. Http://www.ci.bainbridge-isl.wa.us/hpc.asp

September 9, 2005

Mr. Kirk Robinson, Chair and Members of the Park Board Terry Lande, Director Bainbridge Island Metropolitan Park and Recreation District P.O. Box 10010 Bainbridge Island, WA. 98110

Dear Mr. Robinson and Mr. Lande:

The Historic Preservation Commission would like to offer our congratulations on your appointment to the Bainbridge Island Historic Register. On August 2, 2005, the Commission voted unanimously for this appointment. Your certificate recognizing your appointment to the register will be sent to you shortly. We hope you will consider framing it and posting it in a prominent place.

As an owner of property on the Bainbridge Island Historic Register, you are entitled to certain tax benefits should you decide to make improvements to the structure on your property. In addition, we are enclosing a "discount card" along with a list of vendors who have agreed to provide discounts to owners of property on the Historic Register.

Should you have any questions or need assistance with future improvement plans, please contact the Commission at (206) 780-3774 or through the City's Planning and Community Development web site at pcd@ci.bainbridge-isl.wa.us.

Sincerely,

Sarah Lee, Chair

Bainbridge Island Historic Preservation Commission